Disclaimer

While Ard Scoil na nDéise has made every effort to make this policy as understandable as
possible for all, the school cannot be held responsible for any misunderstandings or
misinterpretations of the foregoing. If any person is unclear about all or any of the provisions
of this policy they are asked to seek clarification from school personnel as soon as possible.

This Drugs Awareness Policy for Ard Scoil na nDéise was first adopted at a Meeting of the
Board of Management on gth February, 2004, to come into effect on 1% March, 2004.

This updated policy was adopted by the Board of Management at its meeting on Tuesday 31%
March 2009.

The policy was reviewed and amended by the Board of Management on Tuesday, 10"
November, 2015

Signed: @J,ug&m @mLmM Date: 10™ November, 2015
Mrs Angela Conway, G‘fﬁirperson.
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